
  

  

 The Duke University Computer Science Department is hosting two 3-hour long 

enrichment activities using the Alice 3D programming environment for students! This activity is 

for students with no programming experience to learn basic computer programming skills while 

having fun creating and designing 3D animations, interactive stories, and games. Alice is very 

easy to use and it possesses a vast library of various 3D objects, characters, animals, 

environments, settings, and other things for students to add to their Alice worlds. 

 

 At each session, we will introduce you to the basics of using Alice and demo several 

Alice animations and games. Then, we will do various activities and challenges with you. We 

will provide laptops to use for the session, and Alice is a free program to download from 

http://www.alice.org.  

 

 Our enrichment activity will be on Saturday March 23, 2013 with two different sessions. 

The early one will be 9:00 – 12:00 and the second one will be from 1:30 – 4:30. This activity is 

open to all 6
th

 graders and it is absolutely free for all students admitted! We hope that you are 

able to make it out. 

 
 

If you are interested in attending, please fill out the online application form 

here: http://www.cs.duke.edu/csed/alice/aliceInSchools/alice2013 

 

This website also has more information about the enrichment activity. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us by email at dcb26@duke.edu, 

rodger@cs.duke.edu, or visit our Duke Adventures in Alice Programming project website.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Chris Brown 

Duke University, Computer Science Class of 2013  
 

Susan Rodger 

Associate Professor, Duke Computer Science Department
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